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This submission is in regard to the inexcusable waste of money spent on an inappropriate 
canteen at Tottenham Central School. 
I have been associated with This school for 37 years both as a teacher, a parent and an 
interested member of the public and I have always found the P & C Association, in conjunction 
with the staff, more than capable of spending government funding wisely and where it is most 
needed. 
I am appalled that in this instance so much money was spent with so little consultation with the 
school. 
 


